
 

                      Equipment Theft Alert 
New York CAT Mini Excavator  8/20/2018 
Northeast Equipment Dealers Association (NEDA) reports to NER that the below described CAT 
Mini Excavator was stolen the evening of August 20, 2018 from a job site at the corner of South 
and Logan Streets, Auburn, New York. 
Please forward this alert to anyone who may have witnessed activity at the location, and 
investigators working on similar crimes.   

Auburn Police case: 18-1918 

Contact Detective Blanchfield 315-255-4703   

Equipment Details: 
Make/Model: 2014 Caterpillar 305-E-CR 
Type: Mini Excavator 
Product Identification Number: CAT0305EKXFA03437 
Owner Applied Number: EX026 
The stolen machine has markings for "DDS Company" and the owner applied number EX026 on 
the side.   
Pictured below is a similar model 305-E-CR for illustration purposes. The machine PIN plate is to 
the operator's right of the boom on the lower front of the machine. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Law Enforcement - For access to NER's equipment ownership registration and theft records, and for machine 
identification assistance, call NICB: 800-447-6282. For online access, see www.ner.net/law-enforcement.html 

Industry – Report suspicious activity involving equipment – Dial 911 

Register to receive NER’s email alerts at: www.ner.net/theft-alerts.html  
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